
The Parish of  

Holy Trinity and Sacred Heart 
Part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity 234216 

Please pray for those who are sick: Ken Halford, Arthur McHugh, Jonathan Coulborn, Carol Ghosh, Young Isabella Lyttle, Pauline Parker, Norah 
O'Mahony, Rosemary & Colin Brangwin, Kate Holmes, Ann Jasper-Stridgen, Derrick Prest, Teresa Achiampong, Mary Dickinson, Joan Brown, 
Ronald Roberts, Monica Brooks, Mary Curran, Phil Rimmer, Shelagh Dudley, Mary Nash, Geraldine Delaney, Terri Smith, Christina Smith, Matthew 
Perry, Elizabeth McCabe, Molly Howard, Margarite Howells, Mavis Harterre, Anne Haycock, Sharon McCullagh, Lesley Quinlan, Margaret McNama-
ra, Gillian Dukes, John Constantine, Rita O’Connor, Lilian Bownes, Mandy Jones, Margaret Keane, Pat Mitford, Philomena Sharpe, Michael McMul-
len, Josephine Moran, Chris Manton, Sarah Davis, David Kenny, Mary Ellis, Marie Cope, Sheila Flynn, Joan Gardner, Sally O’Leary, Anne Wilson, 
Kathleen Reilly, Kathleen Kean, Paul Bui Trac, Albert Hinchley, Fr. Tony Haycock, Santino & Jean Di Blasio, Mary & Bill Maxwell, Maura Edwards 
and all in Good Hope Hospital.   
(NB: Names will be removed from the sick list after 2 months, unless the parish office is notified.) 
 
Please pray for those who died recently: Donovan (Don) Wainhouse, David Henry Ives, Lilian (Ann) Parsons. May they rest in Peace. 
 
Anniversaries:  Michael Hammond, Gerald Harris, Sheila Ryan, Gladys Skeoch, Sister Maria Neto, Daniel Gammon, Lorna O’Shea, Paul Murr, 
Jerry Coulborn, Sr Philomena McDermott, Catherine McDonald, Bernadine Lawden,  
 
Lord, make those who are not well, get better and grant to those who have died eternal rest in your heavenly home. Amen.  

Fr. Michael Ho Huu Nghia, Parish Priest 
Fr. David Lacy, Assistant Priest 

Rev Daniel Hurd, Deacon 
Rev Owen Gresty, Deacon 

Monsignor David Cousins  (Retired) 

Date Holy Trinity  Sacred Heart  Footherley Convent 

Saturday 28th 

Vigil  
  6:00pm John Rotherham RIP 

11-12.00 Confessions 
5.00pm Joan Gardner’s Int 

29th  July 
 
17th Sunday  

  9:00am 
11:00am 
  7:00pm 

Tom Gibbons (30th Anniversary) 
People of the Parish 
Priscilla Menezes RIP. 

 
10.00am 

 
Benefactors of the Parish 

 
11.15am 

 
NO MASS 

Monday 30th 10.00am 
11.30am 

Pat Treacy RIP 
Funeral of Don Wainhouse 

10.00am Holy Communion 11:30am Malcolm Tims  -  
Church/Lamb 

Tuesday 31st  

Ignatius Loyola 

10:00am Holy Souls  10:00am Pauline Thomas –Guest   7:30am The Maxwell & McDer-
mott families’ Int. 

Wednesday 1st 

Alphonsus Ligouri 

10.00am 
  6.00pm 

Eucharistic Service 
Reception of the body into Church 

 10:00am Holy Communion 11:30am Pauline Thomas  -  
Medcalf 

Thursday 2nd 10:00am Requiem David Henry Ives.  10:00am Holy Communion   7.30am Sr Margarita Ruiz 

Friday 3rd  10.00am Eucharistic Service  
 7:30pm 

 
Thanksgiving– Mattock  

 7:00am Dec’d of the Buckley & 
O’Connell families. 

Saturday 4th   
John Vianney 
Vigil 

10:00am 
 2:00pm     
6:00pm 

Eucharistic Service 
Baptism of Rafferty James 
Bill Farrell RIP 

11.00am Confessions 

 
 5:00pm 

 
Kate Spencer Lumley 
RIP 

5th August 
18th Sunday   

  9:00am 
11:00am 
  7:00pm 

Sr. Philomena McDermott (Ann) 
Catherine McDonald (Ann) 
People of the Parish 

 
10.00am 

 
People of the Parish. 

 
11.15am 

 
NO MASS 

SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY YEAR B 
YEAR FOR PRIESTS 

69 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield,  B74 2NU 
Tel: 0121 354 1211 
holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com 
www.htrc.org.uk 

534 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, 
B74 4EH 
0121 354 1211 

 
Gift Aid UK tax payers can sign up to Gift Aid and 
we can collect 25% more from our collection. 
For more information Contact:  
Holy Trinity:    Howard Drake      01213 234205  
Sacred Heart: John Shanahan    01543 481243 

Holy Trinity  
 
Mass attendance   453 
 
Offertory:     £2212 94p 
Church Maintenance  £286.01p 

Sacred Heart 
 
Mass attendance:    155  
 
Offertory   £596:57p 
 

Thank you for your generosity 

28th July  -  5th August 2018 
Seventeenth Week of Ordinary 

time Weekdays cycle  2 

Hours Psalter Week 1 



PARISH & PARISHIONERS  

Safeguarding in the Archdiocese of Birmingham: SCIE Review 
Archbishop Bernard Longley has commissioned a review of our current safeguarding/child 
protection practices in light of the National Catholic Policies and Procedures. This review is 
to be welcomed as a means of ensuring that our systems to protect our children and young 
people are as effective as possible. This review is being conducted by an independent 
charity called SCIE (Social Care Institute for Excellence). As part of the review, SCIE 
would like to speak with any individuals who have had experience with any safeguarding 
issues within the Archdiocese, and have experience of working with our parish safeguard-
ing representatives and the safeguarding team at the Archdiocese. Anyone who is impact-
ed by abuse issues can contact the safeguarding team on 0121 230 6240 (emergency out 
of hours 07976 516629). If you are able to contribute to this important review and share 
your experiences with SCIE then please contact Hugh Constant 
(Hugh.Constant@scie.org.uk or 020 7766 7374 or 07872 602207) 
 

There are several groups in the parish who would be very glad of your help! 

 St Vincent de Paul   visiting the housebound,  

 Eucharistic Ministers   to assist at all Masses  

 Eucharistic Ministers   For the Hospital Rota. 

 Readers  -     To read at the weekend Masses. 

 Altar Servers   To assist at Mass 

 Singing in the choir   11.00am or 7.00pm Mass 

 Playing the organ/piano  11.00am or 7.00pm Mass 

 Children’s Liturgy  9.00am Mass 

 Family Mass   9.00am Mass –monthly 

 Altar Linen  -    Laundering the Altar linen. 

 Church Wardens   Welcoming/collections etc. 

 Cleaning Teams    once a month 

 Gardening team  year round 
HOLY TRINITY 

 ST CHAD’S SANCTUARY TAKES A BREAK EVERY AUGUST, so the SVP asks 
that no donations are now left in the Porch until September.  An alternative option 
during August is for parishioners to take donations directly to the SVP Charity Shop 
in Central Square Shopping Centre, Erdington.  The SVP at Holy Trinity do not 
meet again until September and with members taking holidays, it is not possible to 
help in this regard.   Your support for the Sanctuary Appeal is much appreciated. 

 A NEW PRAYER GROUP FOR YOUNG ADULTS:  Starting on Thursday 2nd 
August at 7.30pm in the Conference Room.  Then meeting on the first and third 
Thursday of each month.  Contact Melissa mrtjp@outlook.com 

 THE 11.00 O’CLOCK CHOIR will be taking a break during August.  They will return 
in September.  Rehearsals on Thursdays at 7.30pm  from 6th September. 

 SACRED HEART 

 Charity Bike Ride: Young Matthew is cycling 100 miles on the 29th July 2018 in 
the 2018 Prudential Ride London– Surrey for the Down’s Syndrome Association. 
Would you like to help our young Matthew to raise some fund for his Charity works. 
The website where Matthew explains why he is doing this and where people can 
also make donations: Please support our young Matthew and give generously: 

 https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/matthew-barclay-exu-PRLS-2018-17439 
 

 NEXT SUNDAY: Coffee and tea will be served by the Flower Ladies. 

Useful Information 

 Hospital Chaplaincy: If you or a family member is in hospital and wish to be visited 
by a Priest and/or Eucharistic Minister please inform the parish office as the  

 Hospital staff will not automatically let us know. 

 Baptisms: Please complete the request forms (available in the porch) and leave at 
the Presbytery.  You will be contacted to book a date but you must give at least two 
months notice as you will be required to attend a preparation course first. 

 Weddings: please take a “Booking your Wedding” at Holy Trinity or Sacred Heart.  
booklet from the church porch which explains the process. 
Bookings for the parish hall or conference room must be made in writing/email   

 Newsletter If you wish to place a notice in the Newsletter please send an email to 
the parish email address.  Must be received by 12 noon on Thursday. 

PARISH NOTICE BOARD 

Important Contact Information: 
 

Parish Office:  Holy Trinity Parish Administrator is 
available Tuesday and Friday 10.30am-1.30pm. 
Parish Safeguarding Officers  
Holy Trinity: Barbara Peel & Margaret McConnell. 
Sacred Heart:  Patricia Medcalf. 
 

Clergy contact e-mails: 
 

Fr. Michael:  michaelho@tiscali.co.uk 

Fr. David:  davidlacy47@gmail.com 

Deacon Daniel deacon.hurd@gmail.com  
Deacon Owen deacongresty@gmail.com 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOULS 
OF: 

 
Don Wainhouse  (88) who died on 16th July.  His 
Funeral will be on Monday 30th July at 11:30 am  

 
David Henry Ives (74), who died on 13th July. His 

Requiem will be on Thurs. 2nd August at 10am, with 
the reception of the body on Wed. 1st Aug. at 6pm. 

 
Lilian (Ann) Parsons (69). Her Requiem will be on 

Tuesday 14th August at 12noon. 

ALTAR FLOWERS 
In memory of Don Wainhouse 

LOOKING AHEAD IN THE PARISH 
 
RCIA  - Instruction for Adults will start Tuesday18th 
September—through until Easter.  Contact Deacon 
Daniel or Father Michael  
 
CONFIRMATION CLASSES FOR CHILDREN in year 
6 and above who attend Non-Catholic Schools will 
begin on Saturday 8th September at 4:00 pm.  Please 
let us know if you wish to register your child. 
 
Madjugore Pilgrimage 5th   — 12th May 2019  
Contact Deacon Daniel deacon.hurd@gmail.com  Cost 
£380.00 approx. 

 
ROTAS  4/5th August  2018 

Readers 
6:00pm    Carol Martin 
    Henryk Koryl 
9:00am    Jo Hanrahan 
    Adele Spilby 
11.00am   Anne Dunn 
    Michelle Naylor 
7:00pm    Chris Bentley 
    Nino Mantella 
 
Children’s Liturgy  Summer Holidays 
 
Family Mass will be on September 2nd at 9:00am 
 
Cleaning   Team B 


